
December 18, 1996 

 

Ms. Jane E. Vezeris 

Deputy Assistant Director 

Office of Administration 

United States Secret Service 

1800 G Street, N.W. 

Washington, D.C. 20223 

 

Re: US Secret Service Letters of December 11, 1996 

 

Dear Jane: 

 

I am writing to respond to the issues raised in your letters of December 11, 1996, regarding an address 

of a Secret Service Special Agent and a document opened by the Assassination Records Review 

Board at its November 13-14, 1996 meeting. 

 

The Review Board considered your letter of October 25, 1996, and Steve Tilley’s decision to 

withdraw the document containing the address in question.Given the new facts pertaining to this 

document, and consistent with past actions, the Review Board will notice the postponement of the 

agent’s address in 154-10002-10415 in the Federal Register. According to the Final Determination 

Form attached to 180-10080-10276, that agent’s address has already been postponed until January 

2006. 

 

At its December 16-17, 1996 meeting, the Review Board considered your letter of December 11, 

1996, regarding Record #154-10002-10353. The Review Board voted to open this document in full at 

the November 13-14, 1996 meeting and has decided not to reconsider its previous vote. Please let us 

(and the White House) know as soon as possible if you plan to pursue an appeal of the Board’s 
determinations. 

 

If you have any questions about these issues, please call me. 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

 

cc: Mr. Donald Personette 



     Mr. Steven Tilley 

 

 


